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The new bridge and
roadway construction is 
coming into your area. 

Starting early 2023 
through April 2024 



There will be a temporary closure 
of X Street at LA23 and during 
that time, motorist will no longer 
be able to cross over LA23 on X 
Street between West and East X 
Street.  The temporary closure of 
X Street is scheduled to start in 
early 2023 so all four lanes of the 
new LA23 bridge can be built 
elevated in this area.   In August 
2023, the LA23 SB lanes of traffic 
will be switched to the new 
bridge.  In April 2024 during 
Phase 3 of construction, X Street 
will be reopened and improved 
as it passes under LA23. 

*All work is weather permitting.
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